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From: Orlando Brown <occtrader@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2010 3:54 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I'm am really getting sick of this government. This is not CUBA. And our economic systems is capitalism not communism
or socialism. Please allow me and my family to realize the American dream. If you make these changes I will switch my
account to a foreign account however, [ will make sure all responsible parties for the change is not voted back into office.

Healthcare: I saw both sides, I stayed quiet and didn't worry about it. Increasing taxes, ok, gladly pay my share besides, 1
reinvest it reducing my taxable amount anyway. Now you are trying to limit what [ make? You are taking it too far. Go
ahead, reduce my potential income today, and I'll make you pay on election day.

Sincerely,

Orlando J. Brown
8413 Barrett Place
Tampa, FL 33617
813-380-8486



